
  

 
 
 
Global Adult Tobacco Survey (GATS) 
Questionnaire Review Committee  
 
 
The GATS Questionnaire Review Committee (QRC) was established to provide an objective, 
consistent, transparent expert review of participating countries’ questionnaires. The QRC aims to 
make sure the GATS core questions remain intact and to work with countries to ensure that any 
additional questions are appropriate and meet the countries’ needs. 
 
Current members of QRC include: 
 
 Maansi Bansal-Travers, QRC Chair – Roswell Park Cancer Institute 
 Sohel Choudhury, National Heart Foundation Hospital & Research Institute 
 Prakash Gupta, Healis-Sekhsaria Institute for Public Health 
 Jeremy Morton, U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
 Pramil Singh, Loma Linda University  

 
CDC coordinates the QRC review process and the WHO RSO may also provide input for their 
member countries. 
 
For any questions regarding the Questionnaire Review Committee, please contact 
GTSSinfo@cdc.gov.  
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